Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, ID 83341

May 14, 1980

Dr. and Mrs. Richard Gould
6109 A Summer Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96821

Dear Dick and Betsy:

It has been some time since I have heard from you, and I certainly
hope your appointment to Brown Universiiy was both successful and
satisfying. I have just lost track of your latest endeavors.

They are always exciting to mse and hopefully you will have &
visit to the States where it will be convenient for you to come
by Kimberly for a visit.

I haven't heard from Junius for many months. I made a call
some time ago and they said he was in South Agerica, but other
than that I haven't heard a word.

Your location st Rhode Island should bat yourinto a geographical
position far better than where ysu are located now.

I am still continuing on with my experiments and have recently
received four beasutiful specimens of Grand-Pressigny flint in
the form of beautiful cores. To replicate them will indeed be a
challenge.

The last I heard from you was the work you and Pat McCoy were
doing on the adz quarries. I will look forward to seeing the
report in print.

Will look forward to hearing from you.

Your friend,

Don Crabtree, D. Sc.
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